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THE GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT OFFICE AND PARKING LOT WILL BE CLOSED 

TO THE PUBLIC DURING PARKING LOT CONSTRUCTION APRIL 26 – MAY 11 

 

Access to the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District office and parking lot will be closed to the public beginning 

Monday, April 26 until Tuesday, May 11, 2021, during the repaving and rehabilitation of the district office parking 

lot located at 6425 Main Street in Georgetown. 

The office staff will still be available by phone from 8AM to 4:30PM, except during lunch from 12:30 to 1:00 PM.  

Customers can continue to pay their bills online, by phone, or by US mail.  Until further notice, the District is still 

not accepting cash payments. 

The District Office Parking Lot Rehabilitation project consists of the removal of trees, the removal and 

replacement of existing pavement sections, site development for drainage, grinding, and asphalt overlay.  The 

project was included in the District’s Capital Improvement Plan with a budget of $292,600.  The construction 

contract was approved by the Board of Directors on March 9, 2021, in the amount of $170,000.  The total 

projected expenditure for this project is $197,480.  Additional project information is posted on the District’s 

website at www.gd-pud.org.   

Construction and office construction updates will be provided, as necessary.   

For more information, contact Water Resources Manager, Adam Brown at (530) 333-4356. 
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